
Fayette County Recreation Commission Meeting 
January 10, 2012 

 
Meeting called to order 7:17pm 
 
Present:  
Shane Jones 
Darryl Hicks (presided) 
Joe Kuebler 
 
Absent:   
Thomas Stephens 
Charles McCollum 
 
Welcome, Invocation, and Pledge lead by Thomas Stephens 
 
 
 Minutes: Minutes from the December meeting were not presented and will 
be presented to the full Commission in the February meeting. 
 
Public Comment:  No public comment. 
 
Old Business:   
 

• Needs Assessment Survey:  Darryl provided an update to the 
Commission. Questionnaires sent to all stakeholders and responses 
have been excellent. The survey will be online on January 16 to 
February 15.  It will be widely distributed throughout the county via 
water bills, schools, newspaper and various other means. 

 
New Business:   
No new business 
Staff Reports: 
 

• Anita advised the commission that the Mountain Bike group will not be 
creating a bike course at Kenwood. They have decided to forgo in lieu 
of other options. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm. 

	
  


